
 

 

 

To,     Date: 17.06.2024  

General Manager, 

Listing Department, 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Subject: Participation in ACHEMA 2024 exhibition at Frankfurt, Germany. 

 

Dear sir/madam, 

 

The company has participated in ACHEMA 2024 exhibition at Frankfurt, Germany. ACHEMA 

is one of world’s leading trade exhibitions for process industry and provides opportunity to 

showcase our casting solutions for prospective customers in the EU region. 

 

 
 

Kindly take this on your record. 

 

FOR, CAPTAIN TECHNOCAST LIMITED 

 

ANILBHAI V BHALU 

(MANAGING DIRECTOR) 

DIN NO.: 03159038 
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